
 
 

ADRA February 2025 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 1ST February 2025 

Let’s Be Ready for the Next Disaster 

In the past year, your generosity has empowered ADRA to respond to natural disasters, 
humanitarian crises, and emergencies worldwide. Thank you for being part of this vital work! 

On 8 February, we invite your church to support the Disaster and Famine Relief Offering (DFRO). 
Your contributions ensure ADRA can respond quickly and effectively when disaster strikes. 

You can also donate online today at adra.org.nz/respond. Help us be Always Ready and Always 
There. 

 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 8 February 

ADRA: Disaster and Famine Relief Offering Today! 

When disasters happen, vulnerable communities face unimaginable challenges. ADRA stands 
ready to provide emergency assistance to those in need—but we can’t do it without you. 

Today is your chance to support the Disaster and Famine Relief Offering (DFRO). Your generosity 
helps us be Always Ready and Always There, delivering life-saving relief when it matters most. 

Donations can also be made online at adra.org.nz/respond. Thank you for showing Christ’s love 
through your support. 

 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 15 February 

Your Support Makes a Difference 

Thank you for your generous contributions to last week’s Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. 
Your support empowers ADRA to respond immediately to emergencies, providing food, water, 
shelter, and hope to those in crisis. 

If you missed the opportunity to give, it’s not too late! Visit adra.org.nz/respond to make your 
donation and ensure ADRA can continue to be Always Ready and Always There. 

 

 


